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MINUTES OF THE 2024/2025 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET HEARING HELD APRIL 1, 2024 

 

The 2024/2025 fiscal year budget hearing was called to order at 6:00 P.M.  Council members 

present were Patti Welander, Dawn Hanafin, Kyle Merkle, Justin Morfey, Matt Steffen, Kelly 

Lay, Ron Legner. 

Staff members present were Mayor Steve Dean, Dave Jenkins and Anita Corso. 

No members of the public were in attendance. 

Administrator Dave Jenkins presented the Council with the budget highlighting expected 

projects and large expenses for the coming fiscal year. 

The hearing was closed at 6:46 P.M. 

 

Anita Corso 
City Clerk 
City of Le Roy 
 

 


